1 JUN 2015

07986 865466



VISE OWLS CARE CLUI

NEWSLETTER—JUN15

Half Term Crazy Fun!

Welcome back! We do hope you have all had a well earned rest.

Here are some of our wonderful pictures of the activities that took place over the holiday period.



New 2015/2016 Registration Forms

From the 8 June 2015, the new registration forms will be available from the setting. All forms must be handed in before booking a place for your child in September. Please do not hesitate to pop in and have a chat with our staff if you have any worries or concerns. We aim to provide the best possible care to every child that comes to our setting and part of that care is ensuring you as parents are comfortable leaving your child(ren) in our care.

Reminder

Please remember to bring your sun cream and sun hat to Wise Owls.

Wise Owls Fun Day

The fun day last year was a huge success, we are having 2 this summer holiday.

It's a knock out!